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For immediate release
Response on Sunac China’s Proposed Investment in Greentown China 
Hong Kong, May 23, 2014 – With regard to the proposed investment in Greentown China Holdings Limited (“Greentown”) announced by Sunac China Holdings Limited (“Sunac”), The Wharf (Holdings) Limited (“Wharf”) would offer the following response:  

 

“Mr Song Wei Ping, Chairman of Greentown has done a tremendous job in building Greentown into a valuable and top luxury brand in the past 20 years. He offered Wharf a unique opportunity to invest in this valuable brand in 2012. Wharf accepted his invitation and it turned out to have been a win-win situation for both companies and their respective shareholders,” said Mr Stephen Ng, Deputy Chairman and Managing Director of Wharf.
 
“We fully understand and respect Mr Song's personal decision to find a successor, as well as his timing.  We also understand and respect Mr Song's choice of successor,” Mr Ng continued.
 
“Under the leadership of Sunac Chairman Mr Sun Hong Bin since 2012, performance of the joint projects between Sunac and Greentown has exceeded expectation. We look forward to similar performance for Greentown’s own projects after Mr Sun becomes Co-Chairman of Greentown.” Mr Ng added. 
 
Remarks: Mr Stephen Ng is also a non-executive Director of Greentown.
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